
From: Ivins, Bruce E Dr USAMRIID
To:

Subject: FW: Contract
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2000 12:12:49 PM

If we intend to  have an international anthrax conference in 2001, the contract needs to be signed!! 
I believe that you have the contract. Can we please get this taken care of before the whole thing falls
through, and we owe the ASM for a conference that they worked on?

- Bruce

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2000 10:41 AM
To: 
Cc: Bruce Ivins (E-mail)
Subject: RE: Contract

I can't sign it until the Army comes to a final agreement with ASM.
Would you please extend that deadline another six weeks?  I know its a lot
to ask, but the agreement must make its way up the ranks at Ft. Detrick.

I am copying our contact there, Bruce Ivins, to let him know that you are
awaiting word.  Thanks for your patience.

> -----Original Message-----
> From
> Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2000 9:55 AM
> To:   
> Subject:      Contract
>
>
>
> Hi , just a reminder that we were expecting the contract by February
> 18...
> If you would please sign and return by Friday, I would appreciate it
> greatly...any questions, please advise.   We look forward to hosting your
> group
> .  Best wishes,
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